
 
 
 
 
 
 
   PUBLIC NOTICE 
               NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
  2012 Roads Program – Phase 1 
 
The Town of Boulder Junction is accepting bids for additional gravel and pulverizing of Ridge  
Lane, 22’ wide road for .92 miles.  The chip coat portion of the project will be bid separately 
in spring of 2013.  Pulverize, add additional gravel and grade to a result in a minimum base 
of 6 inches.  Ridge Lane is a LRIP Project. 
 
Bid specifications may be obtained in the Clerk’s Office or by calling 715-385-2220. 
Sealed bids are due on or before Monday, October  22, 2012, 1 p.m. and shall be submitted 
to 5386 Park Street, PO Box 616, Boulder Junction, WI  54512.  Bids will be opened at a 
Special Town Board Meeting on Monday, October 22, 2012, 1 p.m. or as soon thereafter as 
the agenda permits.  All bids shall be marked on envelope “Pulverizing BID”. 
 
The Town of Boulder Junction reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to accept 
the bid most advantageous to the town, if any. 
 
/s/ Lois J. Smith, Clerk/Treasurer 
Town of Boulder Junction 
 
 
 
Posted:  Community Center, Coontail Corner, Knitts Hardware, Hogan’s General Store, 
And Website 
 
 
 


